
 
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Niagara-on-the-Lake to Welcome New 
Director of Operations 
 
For Immediate Release                   November 4, 2022 

Following a robust hiring initiative, the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake is pleased to 
announce Romolo D’Angelo as the new Director of Operations, effective November 14, 
2022. 
 
Romolo has over 30 years of leadership experience working in a municipal setting. He 
is coming to the Town from the City of Hamilton, where he worked as a Director in 
Public Works. Romolo also worked as a Director in the Community Services 
Department. Other positions he has held at the City of Hamilton include Manager of 
Buildings and Technical Services and Supervisor of Customer Service and Metered 
Water Operations. Additionally, from 2017 to 2022, Romolo served as the President of 
Hamilton Renewable Power, a leading energy provider. 
 
“I look forward to seeing Romolo use his expertise and experience to oversee the 
various services offered through the Operations Department,” stated Lord Mayor Disero. 
“The Operations Department consists of many hardworking employees, and I believe 
Romolo will lead and guide this team with precision, professionalism, and a 
collaborative mindset. Congratulations, Romolo!” 
 
“I am excited to announce Romolo as the new head of our Operations Department,” 
stated CAO Marnie Cluckie. “Romolo’s strong leadership, extensive experience, 
knowledge, and goal-oriented mindset will make him a tremendous asset to the Town of 
Niagara-on-the-Lake. These essential skills will help optimize operations and enhance 
service delivery. Congratulations, Romolo. On behalf of Town Staff, we all look forward 
to working with you!” 
 
Romolo holds an Industrial Engineering diploma and is a Certified Engineering 
Technologist (CET). He attended the Ivey Business School at Western University, 
where he completed an Executive Leadership Development Program. At the University 
of Toronto, he completed a Physical Asset Management Certificate Program and a 
Facility Management Program. Other notable programs Romolo has accomplished 
include High-Performance Management through Peak Performance Systems and the 
Advanced Management Program through McMaster University. 
 
For immediate alerts, follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram. 
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